
NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION

Washington, D.C. 20456

Office of General Counsel

August 9, 1989
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Mr. Gregory F. Vogan
Drawer A
Ft. Leavenworth, KS 66027-7140

Re : Release of Account Information
(Your July 26, 1989, Letter)

Dear Mr. Vogan:

You have submitted a request under the Freedom of
Information Act ("FOIA") for documents concerning legal
procedures necessary to gain access to an individual’s
credit union account and how to obtain a search warrant
for an individual’s account.

The information you want is not maintained by or
availableLfrom the NCUA. You or your attorney should
consult other Federal or state laws for the procedures
requested.

Sincerely,

cc: Pat Slye

Deputy

(NCUA FOIA 0~ice) /

Counsel
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